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Denny Way Regulator Station Upgrade now begins this week 

Construction activity expected to last one year 

Starting this week, the King County Wastewater Treatment Division will begin construction work at the 
Denny Way Regulator Station in Myrtle Edwards Park on Elliott Bay. The project will update equipment 
and add a sampling room to the facility. The project, previously expected to start in September 2016, 
was delayed until January 2017. 

Construction access to the site will be mainly from the south entrance of the Myrtle Edwards Park. Only 
concrete delivery vehicles will access the work site from the north entrance of the park. The work will 
take approximately one 
year to complete. King 
County will notify the 
community if the 
schedule changes. 
 
What to Expect 
 Work hours between 

7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Monday through 
Friday. Periods of 
extended hours as 
needed pending 
approval from the 
City of Seattle. 

 Temporary periods of 
trail narrowing. 
Flaggers will direct 
vehicles, pedestrians, 
and bicycles through 
the area. 

 Noise close to the work area. 

 Work and equipment will be confined to the project site, designated staging, and parking areas. 

 Disturbed trails and paths will be restored. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

For more information:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604 or 
bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
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